
 

 

 

 

 

I am very excited that you will be joining me as a member of Panda Class in 

September!  We are going to learn so many new and exciting things together.  I 

have enjoyed teaching in Year 3 and 4 at Clarendon Junior School and I am very 

much looking forward to teaching you in September! We get to learn about 

electricity, animals, Ancient Greece, Romans, Europe, Africa and much more! 

 

I am very passionate about teaching every 

subject but my absolute favourites are 

maths, PE and geography!  I love solving 

problems and finding different routes to a 

solution. My favourite sport is netball, and I 

cannot wait to teach you all about it as well as hockey and tag rugby.  

 

Would you like to know a little about me?  When I am not marking books or 

planning lessons, I like to exercise and go for walks in the countryside with my 

family.  I love visiting new places both in England and around the world.  Some of 

my favourite holidays were to Florida, Brazil, and Peru. I also enjoy going to the 

theatre to watch musicals. 

 

I am really looking forward to getting know you in September.  Make sure you 

have a look at the school website (https://www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk/) to find out 

more about Clarendon Junior School.  Have a lovely summer and I will see you in 

September! 

A few of my favourites: 
Colour: Blue 

Season: Summer! I love the sunshine! 

Food: Chocolate 

Animal: Elephants 

Musical: Mama Mia and The Lion King 

Book: An elephant in the Garden – Michael Morpurgo 

Sport: Netball, running and swimming 

Flower: Sunflower 
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